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LADYBIRD & CATERPILLAR CHRISTMAS VIDEO 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During the week commencing 2nd December your child will be involved in the 
recording of different Christmas-themed videos which will be put together to create a 
Virtual Nursery Christmas Show. If your child is absent during this week, it is likely 
that they will not appear in the video at all.  
 
Every child will need to please bring in a Christmas jumper in a labelled carrier bag 
by Monday 2nd December which can be left in school to be used throughout the 
week.  
 
If you have any trouble sourcing a Christmas jumper, please let Mrs Perrin or Mrs 
Young know and we will see what we can do to help you.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Ladybird and Caterpillar Teams. 
 

 

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  

Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      

Cheshire 

CW7 1JL                                                   

 

 

Telephone: (01606) 593315 

 

http://www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk/

